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January 2024 
 
Dear families and students,  
 
RE: Rescheduled Spring Concert Performance – Thursday 1st February 2024 
 

We are delighted to announce details of our rescheduled (formerly Winter) Spring Concert on 
Thursday 1st February. 
 
For families who have already consented for their child to participate and made ticket booking 
requests, both consents and ticket allocations will be honoured, with no further action 
required. Please advise if your child can no longer participate and/or if you can no longer 
attend the event.  
 
If you would like your child to participate as a member of the choir and have not previously 
consented for them to do so, please complete this online consent form no later than Friday 
12th January. 
 
Please be advised that students participating in the concert must stay in school from 15:30 
for rehearsals.  The college will provide a selection of sandwiches, snacks and drinks for 
students. Students are welcome to bring their own snacks/a light tea if they would prefer. 
Please note, all students participating in the concert will be required to wear correct school 
uniform, including blazer. 
 
The doors will open at 18.00 with refreshments available.  The concert will commence at 
18:30 and finish at approximately 19:30. 
 
Tickets for the performance are free but with a maximum of two tickets per family and, owing 
to capacity limitations, on a strictly first come first served basis.  Tickets are available to book 
via this online booking form. We welcome any voluntary donations that families would like to 
make via ParentPay to our music fund.  
 
Please be aware that the seats are tiered. If you require a more accessible seat on ground 
level, please email office@ryecollege.co.uk to reserve these. 
 
Our students are working hard on a variety of musical and dramatic performances and are 
looking forward to showcasing what they have been working on.   
 
Please contact office@ryecollege.co.uk with any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Mr. J. Maxim 
Assistant Headteacher          
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